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ation Identification and Referral Policies and Procedures for further updates; the
ed unanimously.

The Chairman of the Board noted the request for the capital expenditure purchase to
replace A/C package unit out at Cuero Medical RHC. Proposals from Jahn and Percer were
reviewed and the Jahn proposal was recommended for $7,400.00. Dr. Frels moved, Mrs. Cindy
Sheppard seconded, to approve the capital expenditure purchase up to $7,400.00 by Jahn for
replacing A/C package unit out at Cuero Medical RHC; motion carried unanimously.

The 2019 regularly scheduled November board meeting will fall on Thanksgiving,
Thursday, vember 28 and the December meeting will fall on Thursday, December 26. After
ssion, Mrs. Cindy Sheppard moved, Mr. Papacek seconded, to move the regularly
scheduled board meeting scheduled for November 28 to November 21, that there will not be a
ieeting in December and that the Board and Physician Christmas Party will be on

r Sth; the motion carried unanimously.

member self-evaluations were handed out and requested to be completed and
returned to the Administration office by mid-August.

There was no further business; Mr. Papacek moved, Dr. Frels seconded, to adjourn; the
ting adjourned at 6:27 p.m.
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CUERO REGIONAL HOSPITAL
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

August 16, 2019

The Board of Directors of Cuero Regional Hospital held a special called meeting on
Friday, August 16, 2019, in the Education Classroom of the Cuero Regional
Hospital, DeWitt County, Texas, at 12:00 P.M.

Board members present were:

1s. Faye Sheppard, Vice Chairman
Mr. Charles Papacek, Secretary
Mrs. Cindy Sheppard, Member

Board members absent were: Mr. Richard Wheeler, Chairman, Dr. John
Frels, Member

Leadership staff present was:
.. Lvnn Falcone, Chief Executive Officer
.. £ 1 Alexander, Chief Financial Officer
G Pritchett, Clinic Administrator
Mrs. Kathy Simon, Administrative Assistant

Guests:
The Board Vice Chairman called the meeting to order at 12:09 p.m.

Old Business:

The Clinic Administrator reviewed the 2019 Governing Body Summary. Values of real
estate and mineral rights for the district were reviewed. Last year’s tax rate of $0.21237 resulted
i operating taxes of $4,128,601. That same rate would result in a tax levy for 2019 of
$5,293,230, an increase of $1,165,240. The rollback rate is $0.17940.

After consideration of the information presented, Mrs. Cindy Sheppard moved, Mr.
Papacek seconded, to propose to decrease the tax rate to $0.17940. The Board voted as follows:

Richard Wheeler — Absent
Cynthia Sheppard — For Charles Papacek — For
John Frels, DDS — Absent Faye Sheppard - For

Motion carried unanimously.

Dates for public tax hearings were set for Tuesday, September 3, 2019, for the first tax
hearing and Wednesday, September 11, 2019, for the second tax hearing. Both meetings will be
held at 12:00 pm in the Education Classroom at Cuero Regional Hospital.
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